
 

 

Whitmore Attendance Matters Newsletter   

Autumn Term 2 : Week 2 — 10/11/2023 
Our motto for attendance is: Lb {/Ihh[Σ hb ¢La9Σ 9±9w¸ 5!¸ 

 

Welcome to our weekly attendance newsletter.  

 

Our whole-school attendance this week is 92.9% - this is a 2% increase in the right direction 

 compared to last week, so thank you to all parents who made sure their child’s attendance  

improved this week. Our target of 96% remains and I am hopeful that we can 

get closer to 96% next week.  

 

Remember to call the school office, or use Studybugs to inform us of your 

child’s absence. If you need help installing this app, please speak to the office. 

 

Our target continues to be 96%. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

±ŜǊȅ ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 

ōŜǎǘ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΥ 

Orchid class in KS1 with фуΦс҈ 

Hawthorn class in KS2 with фуΦт҈ 

 

The weekly winners this week can agree in their classes what they would like their extra 

treat to be.  
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Autumn Term 2, Week 2. Whole school attendance for the week—92.9% (target-96%) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


